
 

 

 

 

Hello children!   

 

How are you all?  Happy New Year to you and your families.  I hope you all had a 

lovely break and did lots of fun things at home.  I spent time with my little boy, 

watched movies, relaxed and went for local walks.   

 

The Nursery will be closed for a little while, so I will be sending you some fun 

activities that you can do at home instead.  Your grown ups can take pictures of 

your lovely work and email it to me at nurseryjea@theparkfederation.org.  I 

look forward to seeing all the lovely things you do.   

 

It’s important to keep practising your learning at home so remember to do some 

home learning, sing some nursery rhymes and practise your name and counting.   

You can teach your family the songs that we sing in Nursery.   

 

Please also remember that to keep yourself safe, it’s important to wash your 

hands regularly.  I found this little rhyme you could sing when you’re washing 

your hands: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Take care and be safe.   

Miss Mendis  

Wash, wash, wash your hands, get them very clean. 

Do the rub, do the scrub, germs are very mean. 

 

Wash, wash, wash your hands, we should sing this twice. 

Do the rub, do the scrub, being clean is nice! 
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